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Carey Certo

From: Richard Smith <smith.rich007@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 2:23 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Prune Hill / Brady development 

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect 
the email for ITD review. 
 
 
Hi, I am writing to voice my opposition to the planned gas station on Brady near Prune Hill Elementary school. As a 
resident of the Kate’s Cove community on NW 20th Ave and as a father of two small children who attend Prune Hill, I am 
vehemently opposed to a development that would increase the traffic around an already busy and dangerous 
intersection potentially putting kids in greater harm. 
 
Thank you, 
Richard Smith 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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